From: Julia Williams <japghw@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 8:18 PM

To: alderman@jonesboro.org; City Clerk <CityClerk@jonesboro.org>
Subject: ordinance on sidewalks

To whom it may concern,

Making exceptions for certain businesses on building sidewalks due to their location is not good
planning for the future. Communities and neighborhoods change. Making sure that all our
neighborhoods with business and industry where people walk, bike, or drive are accessible is very

important. Please vote NO on this proposal.

Julia Williams
Bunker Hill

Sent from my iPad



